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Second announcement  11 October 2024 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
Following the first announcement that the 7th International 
Symposium on Space Sailing (ISSS 2025) will take place at Delft 
University of Technology, the Netherlands, from 30 June to 4 July 
2025, I am happy to now share some more details on the 
symposium content and abstract submission process.  
 
ISSS 2025 will focus on recent advances in any form of space 
sailing with areas of interest including hardware and enabling 
technologies, dynamics and control, modelling and testing, 
mission applications, and past, current, and future programs.  
 
The organising committee aims to deliver a diverse and high-
quality program through a combination of technical presentations, 
a poster session, and special sessions with invited talks on 
“Sailing for space and terrestrial sustainability”.  
 
We invite you to contribute to the technical program and prepare 
an abstract for an oral and/or poster contribution. Abstract 
submission will open on the ISSS 2025 website on 25 
November 2024. Note that, though papers are welcomed, 
submission of a paper is not mandatory to present at ISSS 2025.  
 
Important dates 
25 Nov 2024 Abstract submission open 
07 Feb 2025 Abstract deadline 
28 Feb 2025 Author notification & Registration open 
 
I sincerely hope you will join us at the symposium. If you have any 
questions regarding the symposium, feel free to contact me at 
ISSS2025@tudelft.nl. I look forward to welcoming you in Delft in 
the summer of 2025! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Jeannette Heiligers 

https://filelist.tudelft.nl/LR/Subsites/ISSS%202025/ISSS_2025_1st_Announcement.pdf
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